
 

Commission’s Aurukun hearing postponed 
 
31 August 2012 

 
In consultation with Aurukun Shire Council, and following unforeseen circumstances in the 
community, it has been determined that it would be appropriate to postpone next week’s 
regional hearing in Aurukun. 
 
The Commission will continue to negotiate with the community to establish when 
conditions are appropriate for the Inquiry to conduct hearings in Aurukun.  
 
Commissioner Carmody is considering alternative arrangements for next week and this 
information will be published on the Commission’s website when it is available. 
 
ENDS 
 
 
Media Contact: 3405 9783 or 3405 9785  
 
http://www.childprotectioninquiry.qld.gov.au/  
 
Follow us on Twitter @QCPCI  
http://www.twitter.com/QCPCI  
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